


| am a resident of Digby County.
| do not want over-cutting and clear-cutting of the public woodlands {Crown forests) in Digby County or in Nova Scotia.

wer-cutting and clear-cutting of our public woodtands is a gross abuse of our forests and wild life who live in our forests.
Proper forest management principles should be followed.
The WestFor mill consortium 10 year lease must NOT be signed.
There already has been to much over-cutting and clear-cutting.

Best regards

Guy J. Belliveau.



